
 Communications received with text similar to the following: 
 
Madame Mayor and Members of Council: 
 
SUBJECT: PH22.4: Housing Accelerator Fund: Expanding Permissions in Neighbourhoods for Low-Rise Sixplexes - Final 
Report. 
Council meeting June 25, 2025 
 
Our Concern: The proposal to permit 5- and 6-unit multiplexes citywide lacks local context and feasibility analysis. 
 
• Driven by federal funding, not neighbourhood-specific planning. 
 
• Overlooks issues like lot size, neighbourhood character, parking, and prevailing height limits. 
 
Our Recommendation: 
 
• Conduct more local study and feasibility testing. 
 
• Avoid a one-size-fits-all approach and support intensification where it’s practical and appropriate. 
 
• Refer the item back to Planning staff for further study and consultation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tara Mesensky 
Tanya Basra 
Ivan Miller 
Jill Kannegiesser 
Olga Adamec 
Joan Whalley 
Ilija Obucina 
Raegan and Nick Fatouros 
Snezana Visnjic-Obucina  
Genita De La Guerra 
Mike McGauley 
Ken MacSporran 
Daehong Youk 
Tom Cecchetto 
Carl V.  
Imad el baba  
James Miller 
Michelle Dodokin 
Patricia Horgan 
Tom Gladney 
Michael Georgopoulos 
Robert Bobyk 

Ken Mciver 
Brian Howitt 
Saulius Brikis and family 
Susan Ferguson 
Vesna Kostadinovic 
Paul & Suzanne Gri 
The Olczaks 
Zoran Kostadinovic 
Dennis Westfall 
Katharine McLarty 
Bill Patrick 
Jim McLarty 
Tom Hollins  
Della Turuta 
Lucio Mancini 
Goce Tasevski 
Laura Shanahan 
Kathie Oakden  
Heather Christensen 
Carolyn Rust 
Darko Helc 
Jeanette Russell  

John Collins 
Petra Simpson 
Stephanie Bedasse 
Gail Koutsaris  
Cathy  
Ash Gobin 
John Leeder 
Julie Leeder 
Kelly Park 
Wenceslau Adamec 
Maureen McGillis 
Krish V Krishnan 
Ennio Firmani 
Andrea Firmani 
Ann Wosik 
Rajarshi Bhattacharjee 
Ilona Maziarczyk 
Julie Vuk 
Cathy Sobie 
Eliot Rees 
Frank Switt 
Art Nunzi 

Lorna Gladney 
 
 


